Rainier Valley

Wet Weather Storage ¥ King County
Protecting Our Waters

Deing our part on rainy days

November 13, 2014

Night work on Rainier Avenue S. near S. Bayview Street on Saturday, November 15, 2014
Center lane closed between S. College Street and S. Bayview Street

King County crews will be working in Rainier Avenue South on the night of Saturday, November 15, 2014 to
confirm the location of a gas line running under Rainier Avenue South. King County is building a new sewage
pipe near the line to keep Rainier Valley sewage and stormwater out of the Duwamish River. Call the 24-hour
project information line at 206-205-9178 for more information. You can learn more about the project by
searching “Rainier tank” at kingcounty.gov.

Project Location (see map)
Work will occur in the Rainier Avenue S. center lane between S. College Street and S. Bayview Street.

What you can expect

e Work from 9 p.m. Saturday November 15 to 6 a.m. Sunday November 16
Crews will work in the Rainier Ave. S. center lane north of S. Bayview Street
Trolley routes will be handled by buses during work hours
Bus service will operate normally

Proposed traffic detours and signs during overnight work

King County nha thau s& lam viéc
trong khu vuc ctia ban sém. lam
viéc clia ho c6 thé pha vo théi
quen hang ngay cGia ban. Néu ban
¢6 cau hoi hodac mai quan tam,
hodc goi truce tiép cho Doug
Marsano theo sd 206-477-5549.
Hat King sé& cung cap théng dich
vién mién phi néu can.

Questions? Concerns? Call the 24 hour project information hotline: 206-205-9178




